Hello Hornet Families,

We had a great celebration with students who earned the most growth on their MAP tests
and those who met the College & Career Threshold for their grade levels! No Limit Larry
and the Morning Madhouse showed up and we had a ball! The next celebration will be for
all students who miss no more than 2 days between April 22 and May 17. As a reminder, |
am still asking for 100% attendance and that early dismissals be reserved for emergencies
only.

Our soccer teams will play at home on Monday against Northridge and on Wednesday at
MLK. Then on Thursday, our track team will compete at Rocky River High School. Games
begin at 5:00. Students must go home on their regular mode of transportation and return
with a parent who will accompany them throughout the course of the match. Students with
ISS or OSS assignments within the past 30 days are ineligible to attend. No bags are
allowed.

Teacher appreciation is coming next week, May 5 — 10! Thank you cards, gift cards, and
words of encouragement via email are just a few of the ways you can celebrate your child’s
teachers. Thank you in advance!

The next IXL Leaderboard will begin on Wednesday, May 1 @ 8:00am and go through
Wednesday, May 15 @ 8:00pm. We are looking for the students who master the most
grade level skills during that period. All students should spend time in IXL and Beable at
home each night. Let’s do this, Hornets!

Congratulations to Mr. Johnson on being selected as our April Super Hornet! Also, shout
outs to Ms. Dominique Meyers, Ms. Maddox-Covington, Ms. Gaston-Clark, and Ms.
Wheeler for being recognized by their peers for their leadership!

Have you delivered your donation to Clothes Bin on ARMS’ campus? Items you are not
using any more, including clothing, under garments, handbags footwear, accessories, and
linens, please don’t throw them away! Every pound of items goes to support Albemarle
Road Middle! Thank you in advance for your donations.

Remember to follow us on ParentSquare, Instagram (@arms.ib.academy) and Facebook
(Albemarle Road Middle Academy) for the latest updates!

See you Monday, Hornets!



